
Environment and Natural Resources 

Eli Nasogaluak 
Environmental Assessment Coordinator 
Environmental Impact Review Board 
PO BOX2120 
INUVIK NT XOE OTO 

Dear Mr. Nasogaluak: 

Party Representatives for the Beaufort Sea Exploration Joint Venture Drilling Program 
Environmental Assessment 

I am aware of your correspondence requesting the Government of the Northwest Territories 
(GNWT) identify representatives for the above-mentioned environmental assessment. 

The GNWT operates through a one-window approach with respect to environmental 
assessments, where the Environmental Assessment and Monitoring section manages the 
participation of all GNWT departments in these processes. As such, please identify myself 
as the primary representative, where I can be contacted by email at shafic khouri@gov.nt.ca 
or by phone at (867) 873-7905. As a secondary representative, please identify Mr. Joel 
Holder, Manager, Environmental Assessment and Monitoring, who can be contacted by 
email at joel holder@gov.nt.ca or by phone at (867) 873-7107. Post devolution on 
April1, 2014, some of these details will change and the GNWT will notify you accordingly. 

The GNWT looks forward to participating in all stages of this environmental assessment and 
providing its expert advice to decision makers. 

If you have questions on any of the above, please feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Shafic Khouri 
Environmental Assessment Analyst 

c. Mr. Mark Warren 
Deputy Minister, Department of the Lands 

Government of the Northwest Territories, P.O. Box 1320, Yellowknife, NT Canada XlA 2L9 


